
April, 2010 

HAPPY EASTER!
Wishing everyone the joy of this Renewal.

KINGSGATE’S SAFE 
CHILD SCHEME

Kingsgate Management, in conjunction with Fife 
Constabulary have launched their Safe Child 
scheme for the protection of children who 
become separated from their parents while 
shopping in the town. 
These simple actions by shop staff will make all 
the difference in effecting a swift re-uniting of 
parent and child.

If a child approaches you, keep them at the till 
point in full view of all within the store.
If possible keep two members of staff near to 
the child at all times.
Ask the child for their name and a family 
telephone contact number.
Inform your supervisor or security 
immediately.
Where you have use of a Shopsafe or 
equivalent radio system, transmit brief 
details/description IMMEDIATELY. Do NOT 
transmit names!
Where you do not have access to a Shopsafe 
or equivalent radio system, please contact 
Kingsgate Centre Security Control on 01383 
735254 without delay. Kingsgate will 
coordinate.
Make a PA announcement within the 
store/centre.
If no carer is found within 5 minutes, contact 
the Police on Shopsafe or on 0845 600 5702 as 
this is now deemed a major incident.

EMMAUS  POSTSCRIPT
We had such hope for him.

What happened?
He was killed

and our hopes died with him.
We had hoped

that he would be the one
who was going to set us free.

And wasn’t he?
How could he be?

He was killed.
How did it happen?
We were betrayed.

Our leaders handed him over to the authorities.
He was killed

and our hopes died with him.
So what are you going to do?

What can we do?
Go home.
And then?

Go back to our lives as they were before.
Before?

Before we knew him.
Before he raised our hopes.

We had such hopes...
Then Jesus said to them, 

“How foolish you are,how slow you are to 
believe...”

Risen Lord Jesus,
when all the world seems against us

keep our hopes alive.
Help us to remember 

that after the crucifixion
comes the resurrection, 
that after the darkness 

comes the dawn,
 and after the bitterness of defeat 

comes a new beginning.
Keep our hopes alive 

So that we may be ready.

 

C.A.L.M
. 



Internet access
Thanks to a very generous donation of 

computers both from a local lady and an 
Edinburgh Travel Agent we now have a 
number of computers within Your Oasis 

available to the public.
 Limited Internet Access is now available on 

request.

REFLEXOLOGY
Rebecca, a student at Carnegie College,  
studying Complementary Therapies, will be on 
hand within Your Oasis on Tuesday 13th and 
Thursday 15th April offering Reflexology  
Treatments free of charge.
To make an appointment, please call Rebecca 
on 0790 481 4354.

KNIT ONE, GIVE ONE
Can you knit?  
Looking for something to occupy your itchy 
fingers? Why not knit for others?
All sorts of people are looking for hand knitted 
items made by you – squares for blankets for 
disaster areas, hats, gloves, jumpers for children 
all over the world, teddies for orphans, teeny tiny 
hats and garments for premature babies, knitted 
breasts (yes, that’s right, breasts!) for teaching 
young mums how to express milk. We have the 
patterns, needles, wool and also the contacts to 
receive your handiwork.
Can’t Knit?
No problem! Come and learn. Apparently it’s the 
new yoga and the coolest way to fill those spare 
minutes – all sorts of big stars are to be found 
knitting in their trailers on set. It’s simple and 
you’ll be making wonderful things before you 
know it.
Found yourself with a bigger stash of wool than 
you know what to do with?
Donate wool - and needles – for others to use.
You know it makes sense!
Thursday is the time set aside, but we are happy 
to receive your wool and your work at any time.
Ask for Kathryn.
She’s the one who knows her knitting!

PING!
PENTECOST IN THE GLEN

TWENTY-TEN
22nd and 23rd May, 2010

An exciting and adventurous week-end 
organised by our local Churches 

To celebrate
Pentecost

IT’S OUR 
BIRTHDAY!
ALL BEING WELL, 

YOUR OASIS  
WILL CELEBRATE OUR FIRST 

BIRTHDAY ON SATURDAY 
1ST MAY.

WATCH OUT FOR DETAILS OF 
OUR CELEBRATIONS

Coffee House
Church

The Coffee House Church continues to open 
every Thursday evening between 5pm and 

6:45pm as a venue for people to come along 
and discuss the issues of the day.

A short Service is held between 5:30pm and 
6pm

C.A.L.M., the Town Centre Chaplaincy can be 
contacted on 07853 407 913

calmdunfermline@tiscali.co.uk
youroasis@live.co.uk 
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